Queensland Government

Cabinet – September 2023
Mandatory continuing professional development for property agents
Attorney-General and Minister for Justice and Minister for the Prevention of Domestic and Family Violence

1. A regulatory impact statement process has been undertaken to examine the costs and benefits of requiring property agents to undertake regular training and development as part of a mandatory continuing professional development scheme.
2. A consultation regulatory impact statement (Consultation RIS) was released on 1 September 2022. The Consultation RIS sought feedback from property agents, industry stakeholders and members of the public on three options for mandatory continuing professional development requirements.
3. The Decision regulatory impact statement titled Mandatory continuing professional development for property agents in Queensland (the Decision RIS) is informed by the results of consultation and provides a summary and analysis of key messages and issues raised by respondents in relation to the options presented in the Consultation RIS.
4. Cabinet approved the public release of the Mandatory continuing professional development for property agents in Queensland Decision Regulatory Impact Statement.
5. Attachments:
· Mandatory continuing professional development for property agents in Queensland – Decision Regulatory Impact Statement (October 2023)
